Dear Parents,

You are invited to attend the Senior Kindergarten Program “ A Year in Review™ on
Wednesday, June 15, 2022 from 9:00 - 10:30 a.m. Please note thls program is for ADULTS
ONLY (Parents, Grandparents, etc).

In order to set up tables and chairs, it is necessary for me to know how many people will be
coming to see your child. I would appreciate you returning this form as soon as possible.

This is an important event for your child so please have someone attend.

Blessings,

Mrs. R Passchier

Cut here

Senior Kihdergarten Year in Review Wednesday, J ilne 15, 2022

There will be adults attending from the family.




